
A Letter from the Parent/Community Advisory Council 

 

Welcome to the Killeen Independent School District. 

This binder was designed by caring parents, community members, service related providers and 

retired special education teachers.  We hope you will find this to be a valuable resource to 

assist you now and in the future. It was designed for new parents of special needs children or 

special needs parents new to the district. 

Our district is unique in that it encompasses multiple local towns and Fort Hood, the largest 

military training base in the US. Our team tried to address the varying issues that parents will 

face whether you are a local to the area or transitioning due to a military reassignment. You will 

find that special education can be confusing with unfamiliar language, details and processes. In 

addition to being a valuable resource, the binder will provide a place to keep your child’s 

important information organized and accessible. 

We know you are an important member of the district’s special education team and your input 

is invaluable in making the best decisions for your child’s education.  We want you to play an 

active role in our education plans and to continue to be his or her advocate.  To do this, we 

want to inform you about the processes and resources your son or daughter will utilize during 

their school journey. 

We encourage you to share your feedback, so that we can make this a “living document” to 

help others along the way.  Please contact the Parent Resource Room with any feedback,    

(254) 336-6838. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Parent/Community Advisory Council 

 


